
your Shire News  

Youth Week Holiday Program all wrapped up!! 
The Youth Week Holiday Program finished on Friday and we had a fabulous morning with the Pingelly 
Police participating in a friendly competition of basketball. Thank you to Marty, KB and Cheryl for    

coming, playing with the kids and for handing out some amazing goodies.  

The Holiday Program was an absolute hit. What a full on, exciting and fun packed week it was. Every day 
was a new challenge and a new adventure. It was amazing to have a range of different ages attend this 

event, and many of the older aged children really stepped up to help the little ones.  

Thank you to all the kids who joined in on the activities throughout the course of the week. Each and eve-
ry one of you should be commended on your behaviour, can do attitude and determination when faced 

with each day. You all made this week thoroughly enjoyable and we loved having you attend.  

Over the five days, the kids dived right in to numerous challenging activities. With Bingo, What’s in the 
box, minute to win it, easter scavenger hunt and basketball,, it was easy to say the kids were kept well 

engaged and entertained. 

Special thanks must go to Dylan who was our Youth volunteer this year. Dylan helped set up each activity 
during the program and entertained the kids with his quick thinking active games. Thank you for being 

apart of our Youth Week Holiday Program 
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Did you know each time you visit the Shire of Pingelly          
Administration you can rate the service you received?  
Simply circle the emoticon (face) which captures how you felt 
in your interaction with our team.  
The feedback cards are reviewed and discussed by the team 
at each monthly staff meeting.  

 


